
From: Ariela Haber
To: GHGInventory
Subject: Please continue the national GHG inventory
Date: Friday, March 17, 2017 10:06:18 AM

Dear Environmental Protection Agency:

I am writing in support of continued work on the national Greenhouse Gas Inventory. I greatly
 appreciate that your agency does this work, and that it is publicly available.

The continuance of data on US GHG emissions is non-partisan, and will benefit everyone
 nationally as well as globally. In addition to ensuring the well-being of our planet, this is
 critical for public health and food security.

Thank you.

Sincerely,
Ariela Haber

-- 
Ariela Haber
Ph.D. Candidate
Department of Environmental Sciences
University of Virginia
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